    IQRA BANGLADESH SCHOOL
            A unique English Version & English Medium Islamic School
                       Phone: 01776432936, 01711533117, 01711029913.   

Date : 07th November-2019
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Dear parents/students, 
As-salamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullahi Wabarakatuhu…….
	
This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on Sunday the 10th November-2019 for Eid-E-Milad-Un-Nabi. The school will resume its classes on Monday the 11th November- 2019, Insa Allah  
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